
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE RE: NOVEMBER 18, 2022 HYBRID MEETING FORMAT 

 
Per previously provided public notice, the Members of the Illinois Housing Development 
Authority (“IHDA”) will conduct the regular monthly Board meeting on Friday, November 18, 
2022, at 11:00 a.m.  
 
In the ordinary course of business, IHDA would require in-person attendance by at least five (5) 
of the IHDA Members (a.k.a. a physical quorum) in compliance with the Open Meetings Act (5 
ILCS 120) (the “Act”). Consistent with Section 7 of the Act and that certain Gubernatorial Disaster 
Proclamation dated November 10, 2022, and as certified by Executive Director Faust or her 
authorized designee, IHDA will conduct the regular monthly Board meeting on November 18, 
2022, in a hybrid format.  
 
IHDA welcomes and appreciates public participation in its public meetings. Please see below for 
information about the various options to attend the meeting, and the process for registering to 
provide public comment. 
 
VIRTUAL ATTENDANCE:  Members of the public may view and listen to the monthly Board 
meeting, in real time, by using the web address below and entering the password: IHDA11BRD! 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81463147774?pwd=VWNla3RVZjlLWEc4NkF2VGNQNVBnZz0
9 
PHYSICAL ATTENDANCE: Due to physical distancing protocols, up to fifty (50) persons from 
the public may attend the November 18, 2022 meeting at 111 E. Wacker, 11th floor, Chicago, IL 
60601. Please note, members of the public registered to provide public comment (see below for 
more details) will be given physical attendance priority. Once capacity is reached, members of the 
public will be advised to use the virtual or telephonic method of participation. Persons in 
attendance will be required to follow any applicable COVID protocols, including procedures 
related to entering and exiting the meeting rooms.  
 
TELEPHONIC ATTENDANCE: Members of the public may listen to the monthly Board 
meeting, in real time, by using the following telephone number (312) 626-6799, the following 
webinar ID: 814 6314 7774 and the following password: 5685139761 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: Members of the public wishing to provide verbal remarks directly to the 
IHDA Board, in-person or virtually, should submit their request in writing, no later than 4:00 p.m. 
on Thursday, November 17, 2022, via e-mail to the following address: maohle@ihda.org. Please 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81463147774?pwd=VWNla3RVZjlLWEc4NkF2VGNQNVBnZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81463147774?pwd=VWNla3RVZjlLWEc4NkF2VGNQNVBnZz09


include your name, business address, business e-mail address, business phone number, the name 
of the organization or group to be represented, if any, and a summary of the public comments. If 
you do not have access to e-mail, please call 312-836-5200 and ask for Maureen Ohle. Further 
guidance about the Authority’s public comment process will be provided once you are registered 
to speak. 


